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Environmental Protection Agency, 
Office o f  Climate- 
Licensing and Resource Use, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

Martin R.iurray, 
Corratubber, 

Cavan. 
049 43 6233 8 
5*. Jan 2009 

Ref: APPLICATION BY OXIGEN EhWRONMENTAL LTD. FOR A LICEKSE 
TO OPERATE AN INTEGRATED WASTE MANAGEMENT FACIL.ITY AT 
LISMAGFWTTY AND CORRANURE TOWNSLAND, COOTEHILL ROAD, 
C4VAN, CO. CAVAN. 

Dear SidMadam, 

I am writing to you about the above application for a waste license by Oxigen and 
would like to register my objection to said license. 

As a resident of over 16 years in Corratubber, Cavan which is situated half a 
kihmetKe from the Corranure landfill, I feel that the said landfill has become a serious 
health and social hazard to our area. 

It has been repeatedly reported by your agency that the IandfiIl has been in breach of  
its current license month after month. I feel that if Oxigen cannot control and manage 
the site at present it will definitely be unable to manage a larger site as proposed in the 
future. 

In correspondence with a number of ow neighbours we feel that the value of our 
homes have been seriously devalued by the current landfill as the fumes and terrible 
odours mean we cannot enjoy the use of om homes and gardens. Doors and windows 
have to be kept shut at all times and our children cannot play outside. Our lives have 
been so affected that I feel that I may have to be relocated which will cause me 
financia1 hardship as our homes are not sellable due to their close proximity to the 
landfill site and the terrible odour that emits from it. 
We may have to take legal action to be compensated for the devaluation of our homes 
plus the cost of relocation. The granting of a new license will only add to problems 
for all surrounding homes and businesses. 
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I also feel that until a detailed health study is carried out as to the possible health risks 
involved from the gas and odour emitted from the landfill site, that the site remains 
closed and that no new license be granted. 

I would ask that your agency rehse any application for a license and that the landfill 
site at Corranure, Cootehill Rd. Cavan be permanently closed. 
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